
Petreski. Sonva 

EXCLUDED FROM 
PUBLIC REGISTER 

Dear sir/madam, 
I am writing to you regarding the National Association of 

Speedway Racing (NASR) application for exception from third line forcing 
legislation. 

I am a member of NASR, and have been for over ten years, both as a driver and a 
car owner. 

In NASR's application they state that this exception would be of great benefit 
for their membership, yet NO discussion's have been held between NASR and it's 
membership to discuss this matter. 

As a driver, it is my own opinion, which is supported by other competitors, that 
the NASR Personal Accident Insurance is not the best available policy. This 
policy does not offer any cover if you are attending a speedway race meeting that 
is not recognized by NASR. 

I can assure you that NASR ARE NOT the only organization that promote speedway 
racing in Australia, and as such there are many events that the NASR Personal 
Accident Insurance will not offer any cover. 

Due to this there are many members of NASR, like myself, who take out their own 
Personal Accident Insurance, which offers equivalent, and in most cases better 
cover, than the NASR policy. And yet NASR refuse to offer any reduction in 
membership fees . 

I believe that approving NASR's application for exception to Third Line Forcing 
legislation would be detrimental to the NASR membership, adding to the cost of 
speedway racing in Australia, with no significant gain. 

__________ _ _. _ _ _  __ ---- - - - 

1 thank you for your time. 

Kind regards, 

Michael Cox 


